
Report for Extending - Arundel’s Conservation Area 

 

From Cllr Standing 

 

After speaking with to Arun District Council’s Conservation 

officer Martyn White. 

For Arundel to be able to extend its Conservation area it needs 

go through a process that has community involvement, a 

consultation process then hopefully it will be agreed to extend 

the Conservation area.  

A working group needs to be formed of interested parties 

from the community. Martyn suggested that the group needs 

to be of a size that the work will be achieved. As the group 

will have to appraise the current Conservation Area, then 

write a report of what needs to change if anything. 


